“I am in the process of analyzing this bill and its effects on Nevada.  I will not support legislation that will hurt mining jobs or is detrimental to Nevada's economy.  Because the Administration has determined mining law reform is a priority, Congress should proceed carefully to avoid any damage to the mining industry in Nevada,” said Heller.
